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Pupils who have read 3 times or                

more this week                   

Well done to Year 5 you are the 

best readers this week!!                           

Please encourage your child to 

read at least 3 times each week.                      

It has many benefits and                                         

really will make a difference!! 

      

 

Gold Star of the Week!                             

 Nursery ~ Pheobe Shaw                                                 

Pre-School ~ Ava Berisford                

Rec ~ Saraya Lewis                                                        

Year 1 ~ Owen Woodall                                                 

Year 2 ~ Evelyn Allen                                                         

Year 3 ~ Robyn Inett                                                          

Year 4 ~ Pippa Miles                                               

Year 5 ~ Faith Desmond                                                  

Year 6 ~ Anwyn Drury   

 

 

Gold Award Achievers this week   

 Ella Pedwell, Chloe Ross                          

Harris Stokes, Kate Woodford 

Parents/Carers of children in Years                   

Rec - Year 6  are invited to join us at our         

assembly on Monday 7th November at 

2.45pm to see your child receive their               

certificate and to hear why they are                 

‘Star of the Week’ 

Support with Maths 

Whenever possible, please can you give 

your child the opportunity to buy things in a 

shop using real money.  This will help them 

become familiar with coins. It also supports 

their addition and subtraction as they can 

start to see how much change they will get, 

and with which coins. We know that many 

places now use card payments, but we 

have noticed that children are far less fa-

miliar with the coins that we use and  are 

struggling when we cover money in our 

maths lessons. 

What’s working well for our 

Lunchtimes 

Just before half term, the Wellbeing 

ministers from Year 5 and 6 had 

been busy welcoming the chil-

dren and staff from Bretforton first 

school, then visited Bengeworth 

Academy in Evesham. We have 

been supporting each other in            

learning about what is working well 

for our lunchtimes, from food selec-

tion to play, and deciding on some 

'even better if's' to help improve our children's experiences and respond to pupil 

voice as expressed through the questionnaires that have recently been complet-

ed.  Gold cards have been awarded all round to help our wellbeing ministers in 

recognising what an important role they have. At our next Parliament meeting we 

will share the outcomes of our questionnaire and visits then have an action plan 

for development. In addition to this we have 4 finalists from our Pupil Voice Mascot 

entries, Parliament Ministers will be voting this week for their chosen mascot to 

represent pupil voice at CCEPS. A very special thank you to everyone who sub-

mitted an entry, we have some very talented and creative children! 

Update from the ARC 

Recently, the ARC welcomed Andrew Page from Rota Kids and Apol-

lo Saku, Village Manager at Cornerstone School Uganda. Apollo visit-

ed CCEPS in 2019 with a group of children from the school and we 

are pleased to say that we have maintained our relationship through 

the charity Planting 4 Hope Uganda. The ARC will now be working 

with Apollo and his team to advise and support children at Corner-

stone with possible Autism.  https://

www.planting4hopeuganda.co.uk/ 
 

All the children in the ARC have received special recognition for        

completing their first full half term after a successful transition for all.        

A huge thank you to those who have made toy donations to the ARC, 

we look forward to developing our outdoor area over the next half 

term. 

This week we invited Mrs 

George and Mrs Davies back in 

to school to present them with 

some gifts following their depar-

ture in July.  As Mrs George was 

retiring we had invited parents/

carers to sign her card and add 

to her collection if they wanted 

to.  She has asked us to pass on 

her grateful thanks to everyone 

who added to her collection and 

to say that she loved the tree 

that was planted for her at the front of the school and 

for the flowers and money we gave her so that she can 

treat herself to something nice. 

https://www.planting4hopeuganda.co.uk/
https://www.planting4hopeuganda.co.uk/


                        Upcoming Dates for your Diary                                                                              

November                                                                                                                                                                                      

Monday 7th - due date for payment for Theatre Visit                                                                                                                                                               

Friday 11th - PTFA non uniform day                                             

Saturday 12th - Open Morning between 10am & 12.00noon                            

Friday 18th - PTFA non uniform day                                           

Friday 25th - non uniform day 

December                                                                                       

Friday 2nd - PTFA Christmas Fair                                                

Monday 5th - EYFS & KS1 Nativity dress rehearsal (morning) 

Tuesday 6th - EYFS & KS1 Nativity (evening)                 

Wednesday 7th - EYFS & KS1 Nativity (afternoon)                        

Friday 9th - Whole school visit to the Swan Theatre                    

Monday 12th - KS1 Christmas Lunch                                                       

Monday 12th - KS2 Christmas Party                                              

Tuesday 13th - KS2 Christmas Lunch                                          

Tuesday 13th - KS1 Christmas Party                                               

Wednesday 14th - PTFA Stories with Santa                                   

Thursday 15th - KS2 Carol Service                                               

Thursday 15th - Break up for Christmas                                        

Friday 16th - Teacher Training Day 

Further information to follow from the PTFA regarding the non 

uniform days.                                                                                        

Future events will be displayed on the front page                                

of the website - https://www.ccschool.co.uk/ 

Closing the Word Gap!                                                                     

As a fun activity we will provide a word every week for you            

to talk about with your child. 

Give it a go and see if they             

understand it! Use it in some        

sentences and see if they can too. 

There are also words on your             

children’s topic sheets. 

tender 

Following the very successful concert last year, our           

performers have kindly arranged another concert to take 

place on Sunday 11th December.  Proceeds in aid of the 

new ARC (Enhanced Autism Resource Centre). Please          

put the date in your  diary and let Friends and Family             

know about the event. 

                        Book Fair                                                  

From Tuesday 8th until Friday 11th 

Nov, the Travelling Books Book 

Fair will be happening at school.  

This is an opportunity for you to 

browse Scholastic’s newest selec-

tin of books and to make purchases 

in preparation for Christmas! 
 

Each book sold helps us earn free books for our pupils. 
 

The event will take place in the library after school                  

each day until 4.15pm - everyone is welcome! 
               

 

Everyone is welcome! 

Whole School Theatre Visit  

Friday 9th December  

A reminder that the whole 

school (pupils in Class Re-

ception to Year 6) will be visiting the Swan Theatre in Worcester 

on Friday 9th December to see Cinderella. 

The deadline for payments is  due next week. 

If you haven’t already done so, please log into your ParentPay 

account and make payment by Monday 7th November. 

Thank you 


